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The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School 

Our Vision is to provide all members of the school 

community with the opportunities to engage with 'life in all 

its fullness' (John 10:10) by igniting imagination and curiosity 

which builds an enduring passion for life-long learning. 

Shepeau Stow Primary School 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds 

an enduring passion for life-long learning 

Our Year 6 Leavers all enjoyed their assemblies and shared their memories of their time with 

us and now it is time to say goodbye as they move on to the next stage of their 

educational journey.  We will miss them all and hope they stay in touch with us.  

Updates for the coming year. 

Deadline to order meals for September is July 26th.  If you haven’t ordered by then you will 

need to send in a packed lunch as we do not have food in school. 

Over the summer holidays emails should be sent to the enquiries@shepeaustow.lincs.sch.uk or 

enquiries@gedney-hill.lincs.sch.uk accounts.  Any safeguarding emails should be sent to 

alison.buddle@shepeaustow.lincs.sch.uk.  During the holidays I will only be responding to urgent emails 

relating to safeguarding or emergencies. 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Here we are at the end of another year!  What a busy time we have had.  The children have enjoyed 

trips ranging from Stibbington to The Scuplture Park.  We’ve seen our older pupils become incredible   

actors during the production and watched the youngest members of our federation settle into their     

Reception year and become members of our school communities. 

Also today we have two members of staff who are retiring, Mrs Welch who has been a      

midday supervisor at Gedney Hill and Mrs Barmby who joined us as a class teacher at 

Shepeau Stow and is now Head of School at Gedney Hill.  I am sure you will join with me in 

wishing them both a very happy retirement.  They will be hugely missed by us all. 

Pupils return to school on Wednesday 6th September.  Staff will be in school from Monday 4th 

September.  All our holiday dates are on the school website.   

Year 4 and 5 will be swimming on Monday mornings from next term.   

Thank you all for your continued support this year.  It just remains for me to wish you all a really lovely         

summer.  I hope you all get to spend time with family and friends. 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher. 
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